To all our Ghosts and Goblins,

Eric J Lee DDS is having our Annual Halloween Buy Back. We will collect
unopened candy (no bites please) on Tuesday. Movember 1si - Thursday
November 3rd from 1-6 pm. Candy will be sent to the Troops serving our
Country. For every pound collected our Ghosts and Goblins will earn $1 per
pound, and be entered into a raffle to win a KIDS SONICARE TCQOTH
BRUSH or an Inflatable Game Chairl




